
 

 

 8
th September 2021 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
KS1 Extra Curricular Football 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer extra curricular sports activities again this year. 
During the Autumn term, we are offering children in KS1 the opportunity to 
participate in a football club run by Newcastle United Foundation on a Friday from 
3:15 - 4pm. This club will begin on Friday 17th September. 
 
The club is limited to 16 children, so spaces will be allocated on a first come, first 
serve basis. However, if there is a high demand for the club, then we may have to 
offer children a place during either the first or second half of the Autumn term - we 
will be in touch to confirm groupings. As the children will have had their PE session 
earlier in the day, they will already  bre dressed in their kit, no extra kit is necessary. 
But if your child does have football boots and or shin pads, then please bring them 
along. 
 
There is no charge for this club and children will need to be picked up from the main 
entrance at 4pm, once the club is finished.  
 
If you would like your child to attend the club, please fill in the form below as soon as 
possible as spaces are limited.  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfMgOD36kCTNvm0oyLiRCWo2WPoQm
1LbdL7WaF9u_8sBv3yCA/viewform 
 

Yours sincerely 

Katie Moffet 
PE Co-ordinator 
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